
Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron 
Minutes of Bridge Meeting 

May 17, 2014 !
Present: Ossie Ianni, Chris Schooley, Eric Greaves, Dave Sidenberg, Mike Schauteet, 
Hazel Huffman and Murray Long. !
Guest: Jay Jefferies from  District. !
Motion made by Ossie, 2nd by Dave  to accept the minutes of the April 13, 2014 meeting. 
Carried. !
Report of Officers !
Commander – Hazel mentioned that she had sent out a copy of the Port Huron Squadron 
newsletter “Splash”. 
MAREP- Mike reported that Lake Huron is  34 cm below average. 
PCOC- Ossie has 6 students for exam this week, and has 2 challengers, and that there are 
new PCOC forms. 
Membership- (acting) Chris reported that we have 171 members. 
Training- Dave  stated that he has a VHF course for May 27 and June 5, and has 9 
students ready for test, and 17 ready to write exams. 
Motion made by Ossie 2nd by Chris to accept the officer’s reports. Carried !
Old Business !
Dave reported that we are now on line with a WEB page and is in the process of updating 
same. !
New Business !
Motion made by Chris, 2nd by Hazel that we donate $200.00 to the National Foundation. 
Carried 
The time and date of the AGM is pending.  
Chris mentioned that London was having a Flare Disposal Event. 
Guest Jay spoke on the importance of the RVCC program, and the future of CPSS in 
Canada. 
 Hazel  announced that she would no longer be Commander. Eric stated that he and 
Joanne would also be resigning from the bridge, and Murray announced that he will be 
away for approx 6 months this fall. !
The next meeting to be on June 9, but is subject to change as is location. You will be 
advised. 



!
Motion made by Ossie 2nd by Hazel to adjourn. Carried. Time 20:01 !
 


